
 

4 February 2025 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
On Friday 7 March SOCS (Supporters of Carrington School) are hosting their ever-
popular Quiz Night right here at school. 
 
Why not round up your friends and family to make up a team of 8, or simply buy tickets 
individually and we can allocate you to a team. 
 
Tickets are £5 for adults and £1 for students. You can buy tickets in advance 
on ParentPay. Buy early as numbers are limited! 
 
Arrive at 19:00 for a 19:30 start. 
 
Parking will be available. 

• When booking and paying, please decide on a Team Leader in your group and 
give their name in the Notes section so we can allocate you to a table accurately. 

• Teams can be a mix of adults and students if you like. 
• If you are only a few people booking and you would like to be joined with another 

few to make up a bigger team, please let us know in the Notes section on 
ParentPay, and we can see what is possible. 

 
There will be a licensed bar and we can accept cash or card. Feel free to bring your own 
nibbles or a group of students will be selling cakes, snacks and soft drinks on the night to 
raise money for their community trip to Namibia (this will be cash only). 
 
Don't forget to BRING CASH on the night to play our much loved 'Heads or Tails' game 
 
Best wishes 
SOCS 
 

https://www.parentpay.com/

